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Abstract
This contribution proposes a response to WBA E2E QoS and L4S group, responding to their liaison to IEEE 802.11 on L4S implementation guidelines. 




Instructions for the preparation of a Liaison Communication from 802.11

1. Prepare a submission for consideration by a subgroup of 802.11 using this template.
2. Insert the proposed text of the liaison replacing ‘[Content]’ below.
3. The secretary of the IEEE-SA standards board is copied on communications to government bodies (including the ITU) as described in the LMSC OM “Communications with government bodies”, and for statements to external bodies, per 5.1.3 of the IEEE-SA Standards Board Operations Manual, http://standards.ieee.org/develop/policies/opman/sb_om.pdf .”Statements to external bodies”.
4. Insert any discussion or rationale replacing ‘[Discussion and/or rationale can go here]’ below.
5. Prior to approval by the working group, post a clean version with all changes accepted
6. After approval by the working group, the WG chair will post a revision with the ‘[Discussion and/or rationale can go here]’ section deleted and the details related to approval filled in.   This enables the WG chair to provide a link to the content of the liaison absent any content not intended for the recipients.

[Discussion and/or rationale can go here]
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Dear WBA E2E Wi-Fi QoS & L4S project group,
Thank you for the Liasion Statement on Implementation Guidelines for Low Latency, Low Loss, and Scalable Throughput (L4S) in Wi-Fi Equipment, and providing opportunity to IEEE 802 LMSC to review and provide feedback on the document.
IEEE 802.11 Working Group is currently reviewing the document, and will provide feedback as soon as possible.  We note, as also noted in your document, that L4S raises some interesting discussion about the architectural aspects as well as implementation techniques for supporting and integrating it into an 802.11 environment.  As such, our discussions are crossing task group/standing commentee activites, with potential interest and technical work within the scope of ARChitecture, REVision mf, and P802.11bn activities.  Each of these groups considered your liaison and document during the week of November 11-15, <something here about our thoughts, so far…>
We also note your suggestion for a presentation of an overview of the WBA efforts in this area, to an upcoming IEEE 802.11 session.  Unfortunately, it was not timely to schedule that for this November session, as you suggested.  However, we would welcome consideration of such a presentation at an upcoming session.  Future meeting dates and locations can be found at the link below, for your consideration.

Future meeting dates: 
See: http://www.ieee802.org/11/Meetings/Meeting_Plan.html for Future meeting dates of the IEEE 802.11 Working Group
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Sincerely,
Robert Stacey
Chair, IEEE 802.11 WLAN Working Group
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